
From: daverick leggett <> 
Sent: 28 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Neighbourhood plan 
 

I am writing in support of the Atmos project being included in the Neighbourhood Plan (C-12 
former Dairy Crest site). This is such an inspiring project, so well researched and with 
massive public support. If that project is realised it will be a huge asset to the town and a 
phenomenal example of what is possible to the country as a whole. I would be deeply proud 
to live here with such a pioneering project at the heart of the community. 
 
Yours 
 
Daverick Leggett 
2 Huxhams Cross, Dartington TQ9 6NT 


